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7, Norham Gardens,
Oxford.

June 2nd, 1905.

Dear Packard:-
I doubt if I could review Payne's lectures. It needs more a short
appreciative notice, as it is the sort of work for which a fellow gets

very little credit, and it représents a remarkable amount of scholarship

and industry.
With kind regards,

Sincerely yours,

' w Osler



